
 

 

13th February 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Safety assembly 

 

I am writing to inform you that today, your child attended an assembly regarding staying safe during 

the upcoming school holiday. 

 

We feel it is crucial to equip our students with the knowledge and guidance they need to ensure their 

safety and well-being, especially during times when they may have more free time over half term. 

 

Please take some time to discuss the key points covered in the assembly with your child and 

emphasise the importance of making responsible decisions and staying safe during the holiday 

period. 

 

Should you have any questions or require further information on this matter, please do not hesitate to 

contact us. 

 

Thank you for your continued support  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr Corrigan and PC Kay 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


